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 Loving all People Building Community Sharing our Christian Faith 

Sundays 23rd & 30th December 2012 
We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are 
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are 
available at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books. 

 

Today’s services 10:30am     Preacher Dr Chris Sissons 
(23rd December)      Worship Leader Emma Irons 
      Steward Andrew Gray 
 
       6:00pm      Preacher Rev John Simms        (Carol Service) 
       Steward Dorothy White                                
  

           

30th December  10:45am     Preacher Rev Vernon Marsh       (United Service) 
at Walkley                                      
                                                                    
 

THIS WEEK… 

 Christmas Events 

Sunday 23rd December 6pm  Carol Service 
Monday 24th December 6pm  Christmas Eve Communion 
Tuesday 25th December 9.30am Christmas Morning Family Service 
Sunday 30th December 10.45am United Service at Walkley 

 

 

COMING SOON … 

 Mary Tozer 

The next service at Mary Tozer will be on Thursday 3rd January from 7:00pm to 8:00pm. All are 
welcome to come and join us. 

 



 
 
 

 

AND FINALLY… 

 Christmas Cards from Andrea Killingsworth 

In lieu of sending Christmas cards at Church I have sent a donation to Present Aid at Christian Aid, 
which has purchased 20 fruit trees to help give more income to poor families. Wishing everyone a 
Happy Christmas & New Year. Andrea x 

 New Offering Envelopes 

The offering envelopes for 2013 have now arrived and are at the back of church. Please collect your 
envelopes and if you have any questions (or would like to start give using the envelope scheme), 
please see Matt. 

 English Heritage Grant Application 

Our application to English Heritage for a grant towards the roof repairs has made it through to the 
second phase of the process. None of our previous three applications have made it this far so this is 
really good news. An architect from English Heritage is coming to visit Wesley Hall early in the New 
Year to look at the state of the building and discuss the proposed repairs with our own architect 
before a final decision is made in March. Thank you for all your prayers for the roof and please 
continue to pray for this and all our other grant applications. 

 From our Children and Families Worker, Liz: 

o I have recently completed my first essay for the Children's Mission and Ministry course I am 
studying at Cliff College, alongside working for Wesley Hall. If anyone would like to read it, 
they can do! It was about how children learn and how that should impact the church's attitude 
to and interaction with children. I can email you a copy or print one out for you. Email 
families@wesleyhall.org.uk or ring 07412 124 310 if you are interested. 

o We are setting up a regular team to co-ordinate all age worship. This group will aim to make 
the service accessible for all those who attend and include our Brownies and Boys' Brigade 
more. If you are interested in being involved please contact Liz at families@wesleyhall.org.uk 
or 07412124310. 

o A place has become available on my management team. This group currently meets once a 
month to monitor my progress and discuss ways to further the children's ministry at Wesley 
Hall. If you are interested in joining the management team please contact Neil Harland on 
07967 271 986 or neilharland1978@gmail.com. 

o Last, but not least, I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas.  xx 

 

 

 

The editor for the month of January is Matt Irons. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon hole, 
send an e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Matt on 267 9040 by Wednesday evening. 


